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Dr Richard Chadwick

General Manager Adjudication Branch

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
GPO BOX 3131

CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear Dr Chadwick
CALMS application for interim authorisation

Thank you for your letter of 28 September 2011 regarding consultation on the CALMS
application for revocation of authorisation A91092 and substitution of new
authorisation A91276.

ACT Government Health Directorate is supportive of the request by CALMS for
interim authorisation from the period its current authorisation expires

(31 October 2011) until the outcome of their application is determined.

ACT Government Health Directorate will provide a more comprehensive submission
regarding CALMS’ application for reauthorisation to continue to apply a capped fees
schedule, and to increase the fees charged under the capped fee schedule for the
provision of their services, by 20 October 2011.

Yours sincerely

lan Thompson
A/g Director General

\-{- October 2011
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